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Each April, AA as a whole comes
together in New York for the General
Service Conference. Thousands of
groups in Canada and the U.S. send
their consciences in the heart and mind
of their Area Delegates — who received
the input from each group’s General
Service Representative (G.S.R.).  When it
comes to our literature, finances, and
service, is your group part of the
whole? If not, your group may consider
electing a G.S.R. to join us in the
fellowship of the spirit at Rochester
Districts Meeting on zoom. The future
of our fellowship needs you!

Every 3rd Wednesday @ 6:30pm
via Zoom
Meeting ID: 890 7180 8836
No password

Is your meeting
represented? 

Rochester
Districts Meeting
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Serving you in Districts 0800 and 0100 

Please visit www.aacny.org for updated
information.



This April our Area 47 Delegate, Chris M.,
carried the loving conscience of many
Central New York groups to the 74th
annual General Service Conference. Many
agenda items he thoughtfully voted on will
come to fruition for both current and
future A.A. members in the U.S. and
Canada. New pamphlets, new literature
(such as the Plain Language Big Book: A Tool
for Reading Alcoholics Anonymous),
adjustments to current pamphlets, financial
reports for A.A. World Services, Inc., and
many other agenda items were considered.

If you would like to read the 2024 Final Conference
Report and share with your group, please scan the
QR code below.
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Pass It On:
The 2024 General Service
Conference Report

Rochester Voices GRATITUDE TO GENERAL SERVICE
CONFERENCE PANEL 74

I was 10 years sober and in a rut with the same old
meetings and same old step work. When my home
group got together for group conscience, someone
brought up the fact that our little meeting had never
had a General Service Representative. I knew I
needed to do something different, something new,
to spark that early excitement for AA that I missed.
When I raised my hand I had no idea what was in
store but I trusted the process.
Now having been through a year in this position,
that old vigor for my sobriety has returned. I feel
immense gratitude for the people before me who
did general service work so that AA would still be

around when I needed it. That’s what I hope to pass
on, AA’s third legacy of Service and the principals of
the 12 Concepts. Now I feel humbled by the time,
care, and effort anonymous members put toward
our collective future.
Thank you, Panel 74, for your dedication and
willingness to keep this thing going. It’s saved this
drunk — and hopefully many more to come.

by Bonnie G., Wednesday Women GSR


